Daniel Drexler

From: Anitra Winje - Corporate Officer <corporate@rdkb.com>

Sent: December 20, 2022 10:43 AM

To: Penny; Bryan Teasdale; greenwoodcity@shaw.ca; CAO; Info - Village of Fruitvale;

'warfieldcao@warfield.ca'; Administration; Colin McClure; Sandy Lucchini; Daniel Drexler; Duncan

Redfearn

Cc: Janine Dougall

Subject: RDKB letter to RecycleBC

Attachments: RecycleBC_Draft_Program_Plan_RDKB_Response_12_2022.pdf; Staff Report - Recycle BC Packaging

and Printed Paper Extended Producer Responsibility Plan - Board - Dec14'22.pdf; Recycle-BC-

Program-Plan-Consultation-Draft.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: External Email - Check before you click!

Dear member munis,

At the RDKB Board meeting last week, the Board resolved to send a letter to RecycleBC outlining the District's concerns over the Packing and Printed Paper Extended Producer Responsibility Plan Consultation Draft.

Our letter has been sent to RecycleBC and MLAs Conroy and Russell.

The municipal directors asked that the letter be sent to their staff so that similar letters could be sent from your communities. I've also attached the staff report that accompanied the plan.

Kind regards, Anitra